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Jamie Donaldson

From: Reva <rheisme@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 3:37 PM

To: Jamie Donaldson

Subject: LAND USE PROPOSAL F0R 3021-3027 D ST NE SALEM. OR 97301

Thank you Ms  Donaldson for speaking to me today about the proposal  to develop the 
property across from my home at 3040 D St NE. I would appreciate your agreement to notify 
me about the final decision to develop when it is made in the coming weeks.  If there is an 
open meeting please let me know so I can attend.  My hope the developers will use good 
judgment taking into consideration the number of children walking to school and the additional 
traffic that will be generated.  Thanks, again. Reva Hopkins Evans 


